5/11/2017
APPLICATION AND RENEWAL FEES SET TO INCREASE JULY 1, 2017

Effective July 1, 2017, the board will raise some license application and renewal fees to
statutory minimums authorized by SB 1039 (Hill) (Chapter 799, Statutes of 2016). The new fee
schedule is available here.

Licensees: New fees apply to licenses that expire on or after July 1, 2017. Fees are determined
by date of license expiration, not date of payment.

Applicants: New fees apply to all applications mailed after June 30, 2017.
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http://www.pharmacy.ca.gov/about/fee_schedule.shtml

